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13th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
                 
We are really looking forward to taking our Reception children to visit a real farm.  The children will 
have a chance to see all of the animals first hand at Stockley Farm.  We may even see some new-
born lambs being fed.  The children will all have an ice-cream to help them cool down at the end of 
the day.   
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 8th June 2016 and we will need to leave promptly to make 
the most of our visit so please make sure your child is on time for school.  We should be back at 
school by the end of the school day.  We will endeavour to send a message if we are to be 
delayed.  Due to potential safeguarding issues children should be collected from their usual door 
and not met off the coach. 
 
The children are welcome to bring their own packed lunch which should be sent in a disposable 
bag.  These can be thrown away after lunch.  School can provide a sandwich lunch if requested so 
please tick the slip below if you require one for your child. Children will also need to bring their 
water bottle and a small ruck sack to keep their things in.   
 
School uniform should be worn and the children will need to be prepared for the weather on that 
day.  They may need a rainproof coat and wellington boots if rain is forecast or sun cream and sun 
hats if it is sunny.  Let us hope for the latter! 
 
The cost of the trip is £15.15 in total, £7.67 for the entrance fee to the farm and the rest to cover 
travel costs. Please complete the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate 
money by Friday 27th April 2016 or pay and grant permission on Parentmail2. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Newbould & Miss Kirby 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reception Trip to Stockley Farm 
 
 
I give consent for my child ___________________________to visit Stockley Farm on Wednesday 
8th June 2016. 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch           I would like school to provide a packed lunch  
 
 
Name____________________________Signed_______________________________________ 

 


